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Public Policy Action Alert 
 

Just A Few Weeks to Make History: 
Call on Your Senators to Pass the America Gives More Act in September 

 

Dear Alliance Members, 

 
The America Gives More Act promotes giving to the work of charitable nonprofits in every 

community across the country. This legislation permanently extends tax incentives for donating 

food, land, and resources from IRAs to charities. It allows individuals to get credit for their prior-

year taxes for charitable contributions up to April 15, and streamlines the foundation excise tax, 

thus making more money available for good works. 

  

U.S. Senators are scheduled to return to Washington, D.C. for only a few weeks in September 

before leaving again to campaign for re-election. This small window of opportunity for enacting 

permanent charitable giving tax incentives may be lost after the elections are over and 113th 

Congress adjourns. 

 

We co-signed these letters to our Senators with the Arizona Grantmakers Forum and urge you 

to send a letter as well. 

  

The simple message is: 

“Senator, don’t leave Washington in September until the Senate passes the America 
Gives More Act (H.R.4719); our communities are counting on you.” 
   

 

http://us1.campaign-archive2.com/?u=b4c137ce8da88a5587ab77b08&id=e89a3a12c1&e=2a04aaa1dd
http://arizonanonprofits.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b4c137ce8da88a5587ab77b08&id=9b1e43becc&e=2a04aaa1dd
http://arizonanonprofits.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b4c137ce8da88a5587ab77b08&id=5e016f7357&e=2a04aaa1dd


 

Call or write your Senator today! (See sample letter) 

 

Senator Jonn McCain 

United States Senate 

241 Russel Office Building 

Washington DC 20510 

DC Office: (202) 224-2235 

Phoenix Office: (602) 952-2410 

 

Senator Jeff Flake 

United States Senate 

368 Russell Office Building 

Washington DC 20510 

DC Office: (202) 224-4521 

Phoenix Office: (602) 840-1891 

   

 

 

Take action! Click here to see what nonprofits can do to help.  
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